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Overview 

This bill broadens an existing exception to the prohibition on motor vehicle window 

tinting that is available based on a prescription or medical statement.  Currently tinting 

that reduces light transmittance beyond a specified maximum is allowed if the driver or 

passenger has a prescription or physician’s statement indicating medical need, and which 

states the minimum percentage of light reduction needed. Under the bill, the 

prescription or statement does not have to be issued for the driver or a passenger, but it 

must identify the motor vehicle that it applies to and must be kept in the identified 

vehicle. 

It also makes grammatical and organizational changes, including moving exceptions to 

the general prohibition on tinting into a separate subdivision. 
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